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(Regd. No. 4897
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Letter No NU/CHQ/03/Kerala Dated 10-05-2018

To,
The Director (HR)

BSNL Corporate Office,
New Delhi-110001

Sub:-Downgrading the pay scale of Sr.TOAs from Rs.7100-200-10100 to Rs. 6550-185-9325
while implementing NEPP.

Ref: - Our Union letter of even No dated 09-05-2017.

R/Madam,

In the above referred letter | had mentioned that while implementing the NEPP, The pay
scale of Sr.TOAs were downgraded from Rs.7100-200-10100 to Rs. 6550-185-9325 which is
against the basic notion of serviqe law that no employee. shall be adversely affected while
implementing new pay _sc‘;éles. But this has not been considered by the Management.

| therefore request to kindly initiate the process for corrective steps in this regard on priority

so that the affected persons may get justice.

With regards

-

(K. Jayaprakash)

General Secretary.

: , NUBSNLW (FNTOQ)
Copy to- Shri K. V. Jose, C/S Kerala circles for information please
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